302 E. Sherwin Drive
Urbana, IL 61802

June 27, 2007

Chad Ebbert, General Manager
304 W. Elm Street, STE #4
Urbana, IL 61801

Dear Chad:

We were very pleased with the painting and staining job on our house at 302 E. Sherwin
Drive, Urbana earlier this month. Everything was put back in its place neat and trim.
Please thank Sean and Ross for us for a job well done and also Jake for cleaning the
decks and his special efforts to remove the ivy from the brickwork. :

We are grateful for all the preparation work done ahead of the painting and staining. It
paid off in sealing the many cracks and holes that had developed in the wood siding and
trim, and the taping of the windows and other areas saved extra scraping and tidying up.
We were thankful that the team found and pointed out the rotted board beneath one of the
gutters in front — typical of their attention to detail. The wood siding and decks turned
out beautifully, and the touch of color on the front and side door added vibrancy to the
effort. All the work on the screen porch, the eaves, fascia, trim, lintels, gutters, and
downspouts, even including the roof vents and flashing on the chimney, and the fence,
and flower boxes was also much appreciated.

Again, thank you and your staff for your time and efforts. All of you help to give
Precision Painting the good name that it has. You may use this as a reference letter
should you wish to do so.
In appreciation,

I
Morris W. and Jean B. Leighton




